LADYWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL



June 2022

NEWSLETTER

Welcome to our final newsletter of the school year!

Summer Fayre

A huge thank you to the PTA for organising our Summer Fayre and to everyone who came along on the day.

We raised a fantastic £2017.59 for our school funds! Amazing!

Sports Day

As you know, we held our Sports Day on Tuesday 21st June. It was a great morning. The children thoroughly enjoyed themselves and it was lovely to see so many parents back in the school.

A huge thank you to the PTA for organising the refreshments.

Our tea/coffee stall raised £100 for school funds. Thank you!

Dance Event

Yesterday we held our Dance-A-Thon to raise funds for the Young Lives V Cancer Charity.

It was a great day and we raised and amazing £1,571.00 for the charity.

A huge thank you to Mrs Henry for giving up her day and teaching everyone in the school the dance.

P7 Leavers' Celebrations

We are looking forward to celebrating the end of Primary School with our Primary 7 pupils by having a Leavers' Assembly on Monday 27th June, beginning at 9.30am. Two adults per child are welcome to attend.

Happy News!

I am delighted to tell you that Mrs Horne is expecting a baby!

Mrs Horne will return to school after the summer break as Baby Horne is not due to arrive until the end of November!

Staffing

We have a few members of staff leaving us at the

We are saying a fond farewell to Mrs Gault as she heads off into retirement. I would like to thank her for all her hard work and commitment to Ladywell throughout the 26 years that she has worked here!

Another member of support staff leaving us is Ms Inglis. Again, I would like to thank her for everything she has done for the children of Ladywell throughout the 15 years she has worked here.

Miss Kerr is also heading off to pastures new. I would like to thank her and wish her good luck as she heads off to her new teaching job!

Classes

The classes for next session are as follows:

Class	Teacher
P1A	Mr Colquhoun
P1B	Mrs Bamford/Mrs Carton
P2A	Miss Steel/Miss Paton
P2B	Mrs Horne
P3 <i>A</i>	Mrs White/ Mrs Hunter
P3B	Mrs Fraser
P4A	Miss Bowie
P4B	Miss Taylor
P5A	Miss Jessimer
P5B	Mrs Hutchison/Miss Clemente
P6A	Mrs MacDonald
P6B	Mrs McCormick
P7A	Miss Conway
P7B	Mr Puim

Miss MacDonald will continue in her role as Cluster Digital Pathfinder.

Miss Paton and Miss Cullen will work in classes throughout the school giving teachers planning time. Miss Clemente will continue to offer Support for Learning throughout the school.

Mrs Steel will continue to run our Nurture Programme. I hope to be able to share with you the classes for next session at the beginning of next week. Children will spend time in their new class with their new teacher on Tuesday afternoon.

Reporting to Parents

Children will come home on Monday with their End of Session Reports.

Please complete the feedback sheet and return to the class teacher before the end of term.

Pre Loved Uniform

If you have any items of uniform that are still in good condition but your child no longer needs, please send them into the school.

These items will then be made available for other families to choose from.

Outdoor PE Uniform

Please remember that outdoor PE uniform consists of black leggings or jogging trousers, a white or yellow plain coloured t shirt, a black sweatshirt/hoodie. These items must be plain with no logos or branded in any way.

Crop tops and patterned leggings are not acceptable.

Summer Break

School closes on Wednesday 29th June at 1pm and re-opens for pupils on Wednesday 17th August.

I would like to say goodbye to all the children and adults who are leaving Ladywell and heading off to new adventures. Good luck to you all!

I hope everyone has a lovely relaxing break and I look forward to seeing all our returning children again in August!

5 Winning Nlwinning 51@northlan.org.uk